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September 21 , 196U 

Mr, George Raymond 
838 Lutz S t ree t 
Canton, Mississippi 

Dear George, 

I recently received a l e t t e r from Ren Brown in the CORE National 
Office, Tou probably are aware of some of the work done by the 
Southern Education Project , a group of volunteers who have collected 
books, typewriters and ether equipment to send to the south, SEP 
has s t i l l mere plans for the future , and ask our help in order to 
bring these plans to f ru i t i on . I w i l l quote d i r ec t l y from Ben's 
l e t t e r to give you some idea of what he wants. 

"The OCRE Southern Education Project i s planning on get t ing 
out a brocure vhich wi l l t e l l our supporters about our ef for ts 
here andi>out the r e s u l t s in the deep south, fhis brocure ? d l l 
be used for promotional work in tho e xpanding program of CSEP. 
F©r th i s brocure we need pictures from Meridian, Canton, Jackson, 
Plaquemine and other areas where CORE i s se t t ing up Comminity 
Centers. This appeal i s te ing made to you because e f for t s in the 
past to secure pictures have been f r u i t l e s s . Please help us in 
whatever way you can." 

Ben a lso said in the l e t t e r that CSEP i s presently undertaking 
a drive to obtain small economical cameras for a l l of our Task Force 
workers. I'm sure y o u ' l l agree withine tha t i t i s very much to our 
advantage to help the people in th i s project , because they have 
been of r e a l help to us many times in the past and give promise 
of continuing help of the most p rac t ica l na ture . 

Send your pictures to Benjamin A, Brown, Chairman, CORE 
Southern Education Project , 38 Park Row, New l a r k . 

Sincerely, 

Richard Haley 

RH/ds 


